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Warm greetings for everyone today 

came from Vince Currie and 

Madison Currin.  

President Alan called the meeting 

to order and prayer and pledge was 

led by Randy Jackson.  

P r e s i d e n t  A l a n  b e g a n 

announcements by thanking club 

members who volunteered at the 

Manna event last Saturday. More 

than 400 volunteers helped put food 

packets together to create more 

than 90,000 meals. Volunteers also 

planted plants, broke down bags of 

beans and painted portions of the 

building.  

Julie Tippins Parker brought 

back a Rotary banner from Delhi 

and presented it to the club. 

Visit Pensacola's Lori Coppels 

s h a r ed  i n f o r m a t i on  ab o u t 

Tourism Cares, a volunteer 

effort taking place March 29 & 

30 to make a difference at the 

Pensacola Lighthouse and along 

the shoreline of Bayou Texar in 

Bayview Park. The registration 

fee to volunteer is $99. For 

m o r e  i n f o r m a t i o n ,  g o 

to  www.Tour i smCares .o rg /

volunteer.  

President  Alan encouraged 

everyone to send in nominations for 

the Combined Rotary of Pensacola 

Ethics in Business Award. 

Nominations are due April 2. 

Nominat ion forms can be 

downloaded at www.uwf.edu/cob/

ethics.cfm.  

Mr. Sunshine, Al Stubblefield, 

introduced military guests, guests 

and visiting Rotarians. Birthday 

wishes  were  sung to a l l 

accompanied by John Appleyard on 

harmonica. William Davis and 

David DelGallo handled ticket 

sales today and John Tice was the 

lucky winner of the $69 raffle.  

Jerry Maygarden introduced our 

speaker, Dr. Sandra Lockney 

Davis. Dr. Davis wrote a book as a 

memoir of her adventures in Korea 

and Vietnam entitled “So, What’s a 

Nice Girl Like You Doing in a 

Place Like This?” She described 

her experiences working for U.S. 

Army Special Services in Korea 

and Vietnam. She said she 

witnessed the best and worst of 

human nature. Her job was to keep 

the service club supplied and 

operating. Dr. Davis shared some 

of the stories she wrote about in her 

book. She also showed pictures 

from her time there and a few 

cartoons. 

President Alan then asked everyone 

that had served in Korea and 

Vietnam to stand and be 

recognized. There are quite a few 

of our club members who served 

during that time and the club 

thanked them for their service. 

President Alan led the club in the 4-

Way test, thanked all those that 

helped at the meeting, and the 

meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sherry Hartnett 

ROTARY WHEELS 

 Tommy Tait is currently serving as president of the 

Florida Bankers Association. 

 Note that Terry Scruggs, in his interim role as 

Chamber marketing director, has opened the door 

to changes in professional marketing. Since the 

city opened a similar door, we’re likely to have an 

avenue for new club programs. 

 Noting program possibilities, hope that Henry 

Roberts may guide Sacred Heart’s new CEO to our 

podium. AND – with all the changes taking place 

in military size and potentials perhaps Gerry 

Hoewing might arrange a session to help club 

members understand all of that. 
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Five Flags New World Landing Mon. 12:15 pm 

Gulf Breeze Legends Restaurant Tues.   7:00 am 

 Andrews Institute 

Milton Red Barn on Hwy. 90 Tues. 12:00 pm 

Seville Seville Quarter Tues.   5:30 pm 

Perdido Triggers Restaurant Wed.   7:30 am 

Cantonment Scenic Hills Country Club Wed. 12:15 pm 

Cordova Gulf Coast Kid’s House Thur.    7:00 am 

Pace Stonebrook Village Thur.   7:00 am  

Suburban West  Pensacola Yacht Club Thur. 12:00 pm 

Navarre  The Tuscan Grill Thur. 12:00 pm 

 Hidden Creek Golf Course 

Pensacola North Asbury Place Friday 12:00 pm 
 Cokesbury Methodist 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

Birthdays for the week of  
March 6th through March 12th 

Fred Sitten - March 7      

 born in Albertville, AL, in Rotary 13 years 

Clark Merritt - March 10      

 born in Pensacola, FL, in Rotary 9 years 

Jay Smith - March 10      

 born in Pine Bluff, AR, in Rotary less than 1 year 

UPCOMING SPEAKERS 

March 

6 - Blair Simmons - GE Plant Update 
13 - Capt. Kevin Miller - National Flight Academy 
20 - Tyler Kercher - State Director, Florida SkillsUSA 
27 - Marney Needles - IMPACT 100 

PRAYER AND PLEDGE 

March 6 

Prayer/Pledge:  Betty Gail Peters 

Sunshine:  Jack Gray 

 

March 13 

Prayer/Pledge:  Nancy Maloy 

Sunshine:  Scott Grissett 

GREETERS AND TICKET SALES 

March 6 

Greeters:  Courtney Dell and James Dickerson 

Ticket Sales:  William Dickerson and Bill Dollarhide 

 

March 13 

Greeters:  Lewis Doman and Peter Doyle 

Ticket Sales:  Leon Dulion and Morris Eaddy 


